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City Attorney, Miriam Ramos 
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Public Speaker(s) 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Agenda Item J-3 [3:40:05 p.m.] 

A Resolution accepting the recommendation of the Procurement Officer pursuant 

to Section 2-501 of the Procurement Code to waive the Procurement Code and 

authorize the City Manager to enter into a professional services agreement for 

Jobs 4 Blue (Off-Duty Job Scheduling) services with Visual Computer Solutions 

(VCS). 

 

Mayor Valdes-Fauli: A Resolution accepting the recommendation of the Procurement Officer. 

 

City Attorney Ramos: Pursuant to Section 2-501 of the Procurement Code to waive the 

Procurement Code and authorize the City Manager to enter into a Professional Services 

Agreement for Jobs 4 Blue, off duty scheduling services with Visual Computer Solutions (VCS). 

 

Procurement Officer Walker: Good afternoon, Celeste Walker, Assistant Finance Director for 

Procurement. We are asking for the approval of a waiver to utilize the software for Jobs 4 Blue. 

This particular software is going to be utilized by the Police Department to facilitate the off-duty 

scheduling. This particular service is currently being utilized through a system that was 
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implemented by our Information Technology Department and currently being managed by them. 

We want to merge over to a new system that is currently being managed by POS, which is our 

Police Officers Scheduling software and there is a module that we currently have access and 

own.  There will be no additional cost to utilize this particular function; and in addition to that 

the City also will be retaining administrative fees for the services. 

 

Mayor Valdes-Fauli: Alright. 

 

City Manager Swanson-Rivenbark: I personally spoke to Chief Hudak; he’s in favor of this. I 

obviously spoke also to Assistant City Manager Fernandez, who is in favor of this 

recommendation as well. 

 

Mayor Valdes-Fauli: Do I hear a motion. 

 

Commissioner Keon: So moved. 

 

Vice Mayor Quesada: Second. 

 

Mayor Valdes-Fauli: And second?- Oh Frank. Will you call the roll please? 

 

Commissioner Mena: Yes 

Vice Mayor Quesada: Yes 

Commissioner Keon: Yes 

Commissioner Lago: Yes 

Mayor Valdes-Fauli: Yes 

(Vote: 5-0) 

 

[End: 3:41:43 p.m.] 

 

 


